
Our Brothers and Sisters,  

 

Happy New Year and thanks to all the Eagle Rider members for 

participating in our rides and events. Our December meeting had 

24 riders at the meeting. Thank you for everything that the riders 

do for our Aerie. 

 

We have our new flag pole out front and the Riders Flag has been 

ordered. Check it out. Thank you Chris and John for the 

wonderful donation of the pole. Also thanks to Kenny Upthegrove 

with the assistance of the installation.  

 

We have made our monthly rider meetings for District Sunday at 

10:00 AM on the days that we travel to other Aeries and 11:00 AM 

on the days that District is at our Aerie. 

 

We have rider hats and pins on sale now and challenge coins will be 

coming soon. 

 

A reminder that our Eagle Riders State Quarterly meeting is in 

Hudson, Fl. on January 14th.  It will be a two day event. We plan to 

ride over Saturday morning to attend the meeting, enjoy the 

evening at the Hudson Eagles and have a leisurely ride home on 

Sunday.  

 

We will be having a fund raiser dinner for our brother George 

Diehl on the 27th of January. The dinner will be $10 and we ask 

that you sign up so we can plan on the number of dinners to 

prepare. 

 

I am very proud of this organization; we are 54 members strong 

and have really just started.  The next riders meeting will be 

January 8th at 10:00 AM and a ride will follow to Cocoa. 

 

Howard Spragg, Eagle Riders President (Ph. 321-978-1717) 


